DelDOT Awarded Silver Level Bicycle
Friendly Business

On Wednesday September 28, 2022, the League of
American Bicyclists recognized DelDOT with a Silver
Level Bicycle Friendly Business (BFB) award, earning it a
place alongside aver 1,500 businesses across the country
confributing to the movement to build o more Bicycle
Friendly America.

DelDOT joins a total of 1,527 current BFBs nationwide,
including everything from government agencies, Fortune 500
companies, bike shops. and other employers. all united in a
commitment to fransform American workplaces fo be more
welcoming to both customers and employees who bike. The
Bicycle Friendly Business award recognizes an organization's
contributions in shifting up and accelerating the movement
to build a Bicycle Friendly America for everyone.
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